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Dear Parents/Carers of Year 5 

 

Year 5 will be undertaking their Bikeability Level 1 course on Wednesday 28th September.  

Level 1 training takes place in school on the playground and require the children to bring their 

bikes into school for the day.  

 

Year 5 can wear their PE kits for the days in which they are cycling along with waterproof 

jackets and suitable footwear for riding their bikes.  I have been asked to remind you that 

the children’s bikes should be fit for riding with no faults or adjustments and that children 

must be able to fit their own helmets.  Any bikes that are unfit for the road may lead children 

not being able to take part in the training.  Please see the additional information attached 

about the correct equipment and setup for each bike. 

 

On Wednesday 28th September, the children should dismount from their bikes at the gates to 

school and walk with their bike towards the classroom.  There should not be any riding on 

school site other than during the training.  Miss Alton will designate spaces for the bikes to be 

stored. 

 

You will receive additional information attached with this letter from Worcestershire County 

Council, who run the course and you will also be sent a consent form via ParentMail to complete 

by Wednesday 21st September.  Please note, without the returned consent form your child 

will not be able to take part.   

 

If you have any further queries please do not hesitate to contact me or Miss Alton via the 

school office. 

 

Yours sincerely 
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